
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Welcome to Term 6! 
Here we are, in our last term at St Stephen’s Junior School! It has been such a privilege to 
be a part of Year 6’s learning journey and to watch them develop – both academically and 
personally. Whilst it is hard to say goodbye, it is so exciting to see them stride forward into 

the next stage of their school career.  
 

Fortunately, we do have a whole term to enjoy each other’s company, with lots of fun 
events and learning opportunities planned.  

 

Production Reminders  
We are going ahead with our Year 6 Production. This year, it will be ‘Shrek: The Musical’. We were 
amazed with the amount of children who auditioned for a role in our production – the children are 
very talented! There will be an opportunity for every child in Year 6 to be involved with the 
production and the children have already loved learning songs!  
 
The performance will be shown with a split cast with each group having the opportunity to perform. 
The performances will be shown Thursday 10th and Friday 11th July. We will let you know ASAP which 
day and time your child will be performing. The production is a real team effort and your child will 
need to come back to the theatre on the evening of the performance. We appreciate the extra 
effort this entails. More information to follow.  
 
 Key events to look forward 

to! 
Forest School each Monday 
from 9th June  
 
Sports Day (20th June) 
 
Year 6 Production (10th and 11th 
July)  
 
Leaver’s Week (14-18th July)  
 
Leaver’s Graduation (18th July) 
 
As well as transition events 
at their Secondary Schools! 
 
 
 
 
 

Reminders 
Please make sure your child comes to school each day with a 

water bottle (filled with water) and healthy snack. 
 

As the weather warms up, please bring a hat to school and wear 
sun cream! Children may wish to bring sun cream to school so 

that they can reapply as the day goes on.  
 

Our Forest School days are MONDAY. Please send children into 
school with appropriate Forest School clothing. Children also 

have PE on Monday so you may wish to bring shorts to change 
into! 

 
On TUESDAYS, please send children into school in their P.E kits.  

 
 

Highlights from last term 
• Year 6 DT day   

• Year 6 were very happy to have finished SATS! The adults were really impressed with 
the children’s resilient approach towards these assessments.  

• The Year 6 production ‘SHREK’ was announced. Children auditioned for roles in the 
production, roles were announced and we began rehearsing songs.  

 
 

Thank you from the Year 6 team. 
 


